
 

 

2nd February 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers 

Maths Groups in KS2 

From Monday, we will be making some changes to the organisation of the KS2 maths groups 

so that we can achieve a higher ratio of adults to children. By doing this we hope to see 

children making even better progress in their maths over the remainder of the school year.  

The majority of the children will stay with their current maths teacher but a minority of 

children will have a change of maths teacher. Where there is a change of teacher, staff will 

share vital information about the children’s attainment and progress to minimize any 

disruption to the children’s learning. 

If any parents wish to discuss this further please feel free to come and see me or contact me 

through the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Meadows. 

Assistant Headteacher (KS2) 

 


